HAI PHAM, DMD

STATE REPRESENTATIVE
DISTRICT 36

HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES
March 4, 2024
Timothy G. Sekerak
Chief Clerk of the House
State Capitol Building
Salem, OR 97301
RE: Potential Conflict of Interest on SB 1537B

Dear Chief Clerk Sekerak,

In accordance with House Rules, I respectfully submit to you in writing my potential conflict of
interest statement on Senate Bill 1537B, as stated during today’s House Floor Session.

Statement issued:

“Out of an abundance of caution, I am declaring a potential conflict of interest with SB 1537B as
I am the owner of undeveloped land in an unincorporated area within the Metro boundary and
also a residential landlord.”

Sincerely,

Hai Pham
State Representative, HD 36
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